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Who: Dr. Najma Ahmed (Canadian Doctors for Protection from Guns) & Rod Giltaca 
(Canadian Coalition for Firearm Rights)

Where: Greater Toronto Area

Time: To be determined, in the month of March 2020 at 7:30pm (conversation 
duration is 90 minutes)

Admission: $20 at the door. Space is limited. All proceeds donated to local food bank.

Why: To politely and maturely discuss the most important questions concerning the 
relationship between private firearm ownership and public safety in Canada. 

Event Description: If Dr. Ahmed participates in this conversation, the CCFR will 
donate $10,000 to a worthwhile charity in inner-city Toronto and an additional $5,000 
to a charity chosen together by Dr. Ahmed & Mr. Giltaca at the end of the evening.

Both Dr. Ahmed & Mr. Giltaca will commit to signing a photo release as the CCFR will 
film the event and upload it for viewing on the web. A high definition digital copy of the 
event will be provided to Dr. Ahmed upon request.

The CCFR will pay all expenses associated with the event. For the donations to be 
awarded, both parties must act in a respectable and polite  manner throughout the 
event and participate in the conversation in its entirety. Political  talk will be kept to a 
minimum so the conversation can remain productive and on topic. 

Format & Rules: The moderator will begin the conversation by asking a question. The 
questions will be high level in scope as to provoke a discussion. For example, “Is there 
evidence to support further regulation of firearms in Canada”? The first participant will 
have up to 3 minutes to form an answer. Then the other participant will have up to 3 
minutes to provide a response. The conversation around this question will continue in 
this manner until such time as the participants agree to move on to the next question, 
or the moderator decides the current question has been satisfactorily explored.

Dr. Ahmed can accept this invitation in writing to info@firearmrights.ca and must share 
her acceptance on the Doctors for Protection from Guns Twitter account to verify 
authenticity. Acceptance must be received by no later than January 10, 2020. No 
substitutions. The rules are simple and will facilitate a productive conversation.

Conversation

Real


